
           

 

FINAL INSTRUCTIONS # 1  22nd October 2018 

 

Dear Competitors, 

We thank you for your entry to this year’s Westlodge Hotel Fastnet Rally. 

Your seeded number can be found online at www.skibbdcc.com or www.rally.ie 

The entry list will be kept up to date on the websites up until the event. 

If you are unable to start the event, please inform the entries secretary, Jo Hayes, 087 2371501 as soon as 
possible.   

We will continue to accept entries up until the event. 

Please note the following: 

1. There will be a card collection point at the end of each stage, please transfer your stage finish time to the 
next timecard. 

2. Rally cars/Trailers are not permitted in the grounds of the hotel at any time during the rally weekend. 

3. Ceremonial Start will take place in Bantry Square on Saturday 27th Oct. at 07.00. 

4. Documention will take place in rally office in the Westlodge Hotel on Saturday morning from 8am-11am 

5. Drivers Briefing will take place in the function room of the WestLodge hotel on Sunday morning at 
08.15am. 

6. Notice Board will be located in Rally Office throughout rally weekend. 

7. All service crews must have ground sheets. If your service crew does not adhere to this instruction they 
will not be permitted in the service area and may result in penalties being applied. 

8. Trailer Park is located at the Soil Recovery Facility, Durrus road, Bantry (R591) 51°39'25.8"N 9°28'12.2"W, 

51.657166, -9.470068. Signposted from Scrutiny.  (trailers parked at own risk) 

9. Please note the location of Final Parc Ferme, which is in the hotel grounds, same as Sunday morning. 

10. Remember that clocks go back on Saturday night. 

11. Scrutiny will take place in Barrett Agri, Dunbittern East, Bantry from 2pm till 7.30pm 

51°39'47.9"N 9°28'26.2"W  51.663301, -9.473931  
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12. Change of officials: CMO is now Dr. Jason Van Der Velde 

 Stage 1 doctor is now Dr. Michael Murphy 

Stage 2 doctor is now Dr. Eugene Cotter 

Stage 3 doctor is now Dr. Declan O’Brien. 

Deputy Stage Commander(stage 1) is now Anthony O’Connor. 

     12. Service area is located in the lower car parks of Bantry Town Square 

51°40'51.9"N 9°27'17.4"W  51.681072, -9.454832 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 John Buttimer     Clerk of the Course 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           


